
 

 

 

Overview of public consultation opportunities 

The BRT project has entered into a formal 120-day period of public consultation, which began on 

June 7, 2018 with a formal Notice of TPAP Commencement.  

During this 120-day period Londoners will be able to give input at 12 consultation sessions, as well 

as online:  

o 2 Open House drop-in sessions 

June 21, 11 a.m. – 2 p.m. and 5 – 8 p.m.  
Central Library, 251 Dundas St.  

o 10 Transit Tuesday drop-in sessions 

3 – 7 p.m. each Tuesday, from July 10-Sept. 11 
Rapid Transit Office, Central Library, 251 Dundas St. (2nd floor – enter through the mall).  

o New interactive section on project website  

Londoners will be able to review consultation materials and provide feedback online using a 
digital map of the BRT network. 

As part of ongoing efforts to inform the public of consultation opportunities, a short video 

explaining how Londoners can get involved is being shared on the project website and through 

social media. 

At each session Londoners will have the chance to: 

• Review council-approved BRT plans, ask questions and share ideas. 

• Check out the route and submit comments online using a new BRT virtual map tool. 

• Give feedback on the Draft Environmental Report, which includes details on the BRT 

project and identifies potential impacts of the project as well as plans to address those 

impacts. 

• Learn more about matters that are of interest to the Province – such as natural 

environment, cultural heritage, and Indigenous affairs – and how to provide feedback on 

these issues. 

https://www.shiftlondon.ca/notice_of_commencement
https://www.shiftlondon.ca/events
https://www.shiftlondon.ca/help_shape_brt
https://www.shiftlondon.ca/help_shape_brt
https://www.shiftlondon.ca/help_shape_brt
https://www.shiftlondon.ca/brt_epr?utm_source=mailchimp&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=epr


 

Londoners can also submit comments at any time by emailing 

shift@london.ca. A formal recording of all feedback and comments 

from the public, stakeholders and involved agencies will be included in the final 

Environmental Project Report. 


